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8 October 2015 

Mr. Martin Peck 
MuckRock News 
DEPT MR 18848 
P.O. Box 55819 
Boston, MA 02205-5819 
Reference: F-2015-01937 

Dear Mr. Peck: 

On 18 June 2015, the office of the Infonnation and Privacy Coordinator received your 
18 June 2015 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for the following: 

1. “...records associated with coordination or interaction with the Israeli Unit 8200, 
also known as Unit 8200, Yehida Shmoneh-Matayim, or ykhydh. May also appear 
as Central Collection Unit of the Intelligence Corps, or Israeli SIGINT National Unit 
(ISNU.” 

2. “...processing notes in response to this request.” 

We also acknowledge receipt of your 20 July 2015 and 19August 2015 letters, received in the office 
of the Information and Privacy Coordinator on 20 July 2015 and 19 August 2015, respectively, 
requesting the status conceming your 18 June 2015 FOIA request above. During a recent shelf 
review, we discovered that we had not replied to your 18 June 2015 letter. We apologize for this 
administrative oversight. 

Please be advised, our officers are reviewing your request and will advise you should they 
encounter problems or if they cannot begin the search without additional infonnation. 

Sincerely, 

/lo/W1? Jew”/ee 
Michael Lavergne 

Infonnation and Privacy Coordinator 
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